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Morrow Tree Board meeting was called to order at 10:00 on Thursday, March 5, at the Village Administration Building by 

President Judy Neal.  Minutes of February's meeting were read and approved and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

Seven water bags have been ordered and delivered. 

This year's Southwest Ohio Tree City USA awards ceremony will be hosted by Sydney (in celebration of that city's 

bicentennial) on April 17 beginning at 11:00.  All three Tree Board members plan to attend. 

Judy and Paul will attend the Village Council meeting where they will discuss the purpose and duties of the Tree Board. 

We are at the top of the list to have the Bradford pear trees removed  from Main Street in the sprig. 

Wendi is invited to our next meeting to answer any questions and discuss the importance of tree boards. 

Motion to adjourn was made by Judy and seconded by Paul.  Next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, April 2. 

Submitted by Agnes McIntosh, Secretary 
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